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WOODBINE FILES APPLICATIONS FOR SITE REMEDIATION PROJECTS
TOTALING $375,000

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Borough of
Woodbine has made application to the New Jersey Department of Environmental
Protection, Hazardous Discharge Site Remediation Fund (HDSRF) for two site  
remediation projects.

The first site is on the Woodbine Municipal Airport property, and is in reference to
multi-areas of concern from previous commercial and military uses, including the 
old ammunition bunkers.
The amount requested is $152,009.

The second site is the former Foundations and Structures landfill on Fidler Hill 
Road for additional work to continue the groundwater monitoring and on-going 
site investigation.
The amount requested is $223,025.

“If funding is approved, this will give us a final closure action plan for these two 
locations,” noted Mayor Pikolycky.


